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At the moment Polly Tikkle Productions is producing a short video promo for Polly Higgins'
Wish 20 campaign
.

  

Last month I completed a 10 minute piece on the Bank Of England's proposed reforms.

  

Finger Pointing to the Earth feature documentary project has found a new found focus as the
role of land ownership and its relationship to wars and ecocide is researched. The trailer  has
been updated accordingly.

  

In terms of Occupy, a feature documentary is in the development stage.

  

      

  

As is the case with a lot of my work, I am doing it because I believe such videos may be useful
tools for the causes that I believe in whether there are funds to support them or not. Educative
messages about systematic change is a staple feature in most of what I produce.

  

This love for making such videos means that  money is an on going issue as I struggle to
remain true to my ideals and  keep up the craft that I love. I have applied for funding at the Edge
Fund and have this funding initiative up for grabs  if anyone is interested in furthering its reach.

  

I am still in London. Today I froze while riding my shared motorcycle through London. My
fingers were so cold that I could not ride properly. That is January 2013 for ya' all. Speak to you
next month.
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Warm Regards

  

Inka x
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